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Comments: As a multi-year season pass holder to GTR and lifelong Teton Valley resident, I'm writing to explicitly
voice my opposition to this expansion. Plainly put, our infrastructure in Teton Valley is NOT suitable for the
proposed development. The infrastructure coupled with the counties current boom exposes the resources to
potential depletion. The wildlife and ecosystem are at full capacity, why do we need to always push for more? |
visited Grand Teton National Park this afternoon with my family, one word: a zoo. If those that live here continue
to ignore the impacts of further development we will eventually lose the valuable and irreplaceable resources we
so much enjoy and are required to preserve.Enough is enough, Targhee is adequate as is.



